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19.7.2023 

New to Year Meetings (Reception - Year 6)  

Dear families, 

To help support a smooth transition to your child’s new class in September, we would like to 
invite you to a new to year group meeting. 

This meeting will give you the opportunity to meet your child’s new teacher/(s) and hear 
about the routines of the class, expectations and the curriculum.  

We ask that you arrive from 3.15pm at the main reception. The meeting will be in the hall and 
our staff will begin the meeting once they have dismissed all their children for home time. 
The meeting should finish no later than 4pm.  

If needed, we are able to accommodate your child during the meeting (with our SLT), so they 
do not need to stay in the hall with you. If you bring your child to the hall, we will direct them 
to one of two classrooms. 

We hope that you are able to make the meeting, however if you are unable to join us, a letter 
will be sent out to all classes with the same information shared. 

 

Wednesday 6th September: Year 3 (3H and 3JB)  

Thursday 7th September: Year 4 (4C and 4H)  

Friday 8th September: Year 2 (2C and 2P) 

Monday 11th September: Year 1 (1M and 1KE)  

Tuesday 12th September: Year 6 (6D and 6L) 

Thursday 14th September: Year 5 (5B and 5TH)  

Friday 15th September: Reception (RC and RSJ)  

 

We are looking forward to another amazing year and thank you all for your continued support. 
 

Warm regards, 
 
Mr Vickers  
Lead Principal 
 


